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Anti-Dumping Commission 
Customs House 
5 Constitution Avenue 
Canberra ACT 2600 

Attention : Director Operations 1 
Dear Mr. Rod Jones 
Phone: +61 2 6245 5434 
Fax: 1300 882 506 
Operations1@adcommission.gov.au 

Dear Mr. Jones : 

Ref : Anti-Dumping investigaton regarding Rod in coils exported from the Republic 
of Indonesia, Taiwan and Turkey (2014/27) 

Habal? Sinai ve Tibbi Gazlar lstihsal Endustrisi A.$ . ("Habal?") is an exporter and 
producer of the subject merchandise located in Turkey and therefore a party in the 
aforementioned antidumping investigation. Habal? kindly request a three week extension of the 
deadline for submission of responses to the questionnaire, from May 201

h , 2014 to June 1 01
h, 

2014. 

Habal? has been working diligently on its response, but, during th is same time period , it 
has also been preparing for and will be participating in the sales and cost verifications in the 
U.S. antidumping investigation of rebar from Turkey and Mexico, in which Habal? has obtained a 
deminimis dumping margin in the preliminary results. In addition, the company is preparing for 
its semi annual closings and has a major tax submission deadline in end of May 

. Preparation of the questionnire response requires Habal? to assemble and translate a 
massive amount of information, from several different departments within the company, and this 
effort must be done by the same company officials that are involved in the U.S. antidumping 
verifications and the yearend closings. 

Haba!? is confident that it will be able to file a complete and accurate response if this 
extension is granted, and it believes such extension will enhance the efficiency of the 
Commission's efforts in this investigation as well. 

For these reasons, Haba!? asks that its time for responding to the questionnaire herein 
be extended to June 10, 201 4. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Filiz Haseski 


